
The Son shines on a new day! 
 

FUTURE ministry needs 

Our last Ministry Fair weekend provides an opportunity for you to help us BRAINSTORM!  What do you see 
as a need? What do you see that we need to address through our ministries here at Saint Patrick?  The parish 
community continually grows and pulses as it extends the life of Christ through our active participation in 
ministry.     
 
We cannot achieve our parish mission if we fail to consider to the future needs of our community!  Those 
needs come forth from YOU! Over the next several week as you think of potential ministry opportunities, 
you may place the completed form in the collection basket, give it to one of the ushers, place it in the box at 
the Welcome Center or send an e-mail to:  
Ministries@stpatrickwadsworth.org.  The Ministry Fair Core team will take a look at your suggestions for 
discernment and reflection.  What an exciting time we live in! THANK YOU! 

       NEW MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES   (2019) 
AT SAINT PATRICK, WADSWORTH 

 
A Ministry that I see as needed here is:  ____________________________________________________________ 

□ YES, I would be willing to help develop and assist the formation of this ministry. 
My contact information: 
 
Name: __________________________________ 
 
E-mail address: ______________________________________________ 
 
Phone: ___________________________              Thank you for your help in the process! 

A final note to you on the series of these articles regarding our Parish Ministries: 
On behalf of all in Pastoral Leadership here at Saint Patrick, and our Parish Ministry Fair Core Team, thank 
you for your generosity, support and prayer. We are especially grateful to our current and future minister in 
every category for your devoted service. If we can be of assistance or help you meet needs in our community, 
please contact us. It is our pleasure and privilege to serve.  


